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Thursday 22nd October 2020
Dear Parents, grandparents and carers
THANK YOU
I am writing to you today to thank your children for all of their hard work this term.  We have really enjoyed seeing the children back in school, and doing their best with their learning in the classroom.  I would also like to thank all of our staff for working so hard with the teaching, learning and cleaning!
With regards to the hygiene and social distancing measures we have put in place, this helps us to protect the children, protect parents and protect the staff.  We will continue to develop this as time progresses.
The class teachers have spent time preparing a summary of your child’s progress this term, in place of the traditional parents’ evening.  If you need to discuss this further, you are welcome to make a telephone appointment after half term.  These will be emailed out by the end of this week.
We have invested recently in the computing aspect of school life.  We have now a set of Ipads which sync together, allowing us to access learning apps and websites in school, this is in addition to the laptops we have.  We have also removed the whiteboards from each class and fitted interactive TV screens, which will enhance teaching and learning enormously.
We have other plans coming to fruition soon, including new trim trails for both playgrounds, and the installation of the bike shelters.

After half term, the Christmas season can start, as we need to extend it this year!  Please make sure you have a good break with your children, don’t watch the news, instead catch up with Netflix, enjoy the Autumn weather, or my personal recommendation- Europe’s Biggest Dance Show on Radio 1 from 6pm on Friday night (also available on BBC Sounds for 28 days).

We look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Monday 2nd November 2020.

Yours faithfully 

Mr P. Eaton 
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